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23rd June 2023 

RE: Year 6 trip to Bletchley Park 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

In September, as your child transitions into Year 6, we will begin the academic year with a history topic 

learning all about World War 2.  

 

To support our learning and help immerse the children in their learning, we are planning on taking a trip to 

Bletchley Park to learn all about Alan Turing and his amazing enigma code breaking machine.  

 

The trip will take place on Monday 18th September. We will be departing school at 9:15am and returning at 

3pm. The cost of the trip will be £20. Payment will be made through your usual ParentPay account. If your 

child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant, then the cost of the trip will be covered using this and you will 

only need to give permission via ParentPay. 

 

Whilst at Bletchley Park, we will be taking a guided tour of the buildings, hearing all about the different 

operations that took place during World War 2, before taking part in an immersive workshop where we will 

learn to become code breakers ourselves!  

 

Children will need to come to school wearing normal school uniform, bringing a packed lunch, a water bottle 

and a morning snack with them. If your child usually receives free school meals, a packed lunch will be 

provided for them.   

 

We will also be looking for some parent volunteers to accompany us on the day. If you are able to do so, 

please return the attached reply slip to us as soon as possible.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Holloway and Mr Wisbey 
Year 6 class teachers 
 
 
 
Name of child:  
 
 
  I am able to help out on the trip to Bletchley Park 
 
 
  I have a DBS certificate registered with the school office already 
 
 
Contact number: 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

